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News and Comment

     There's no article and not much to report about this month.  The computer industry seems to 
be slowing somewhat.  I'm not sure whether everyone is waiting for Windows Vista to announce 
new initiatives and products, or maybe we're finally seeing the maturity of our industry.

     I hope your summer (or winter for those down under) was a good one!

don.wills@dbcsoftware.com

DB/C DX Class Schedule


 Class:
 
 DB/C DX Fundamentals

 Date:
 
 October, 2006

 Location:
 Woodridge, Illinois

For information, send email to admin@dbcsoftware.com.


